Renfrewshire Joint Negotiating Committee for Teachers
To: Renfrewshire Joint Negotiating Committee for Teachers
On: 4 September 2018

Subject Forums

Report by
Joint Secretary (Teachers’ Side)

Teachers in Renfrewshire who teach Social Subjects have recently been
informed that the subject forum provision in this area has been reduced from
three full days to one morning, one afternoon and a twilight session. This
decision will seriously impact the ability of the teachers in this subject area
to collaborate and share good practice especially at a time of the introduction
of new National Qualification courses.

Action
The Teachers’ Side calls on the Management Side to review the decision to

reduce this provision and calls for the restoration of the original provision in
the interests of teachers and pupils.



